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05/07/2023  11:39:572023/1762/P SUPPRT Susan Penney I support this application, linked to another 4 houses in Coity Road. Aesthetically considered, it seems to me a 

sympathetic design which would not have a detrimental impact on the existing terrace nor on the surrounding 

area. The idea of neighbours working together is an approach worth encouraging and a way to avoid the 

higgledy-piggledy aspect of modernisation in some areas.

More importantly it is the only affordable way for an increasing number of families to stay in the area. Two 

schools in the immediate area have/are about to close and the loss of young families throughout Camden is 

changing the demography of the borough to the detriment of its schools, businesses and reputation as a 

vibrant residential borough.
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